Good morning!
Here is the Falcon Award stream. This week, students are being recognized for “Following Jesus’

Example.”

Next Week:

Monday, October 25: NO SCHOOL, Accreditation Work Day

Tuesday, October 26: Regular Dismissal, Last Day of Character Counts: Citizenship (Wear Purple)
Wednesday, October 27: Regular Dismissal, Mass

Thursday, October 28: Regular Dismissal, Falcon Awards

Friday, October 29: Minimum Dismissal, Walk-A-Thon, Halloween costume parade

Upcoming Dates:
Monday, November 1: Mass, All Saints Day
Thursday, November 4: Picture retakes

Friday, November 5: First Friday, Minimum Day

School News:

COVID-19 Requirements for Walk-A-Thon Volunteers: Those who are volunteering for Walk-A-Thon and
are unvaccinated, must get Covid tested TODAY Friday, October 22nd (7 days prior to the event). Test
results must be turned into BJ by Wednesday, October 27th. Test results will not be accepted the day of the
event. Test results can be turned in in-person or via email. Failure to submit test results or proof of vaccination

may result in your inability to participate in the event.

Walk-A-Thon Snacks Needed: We are still in need of: a case of water, capri sun, apple sauce cups, and a bag
of gluten and nut free candy. To sign up to volunteer, click here. Every $20 spent equals one volunteer hour.

Please turn your receipts into the front office. Snacks are due to the office by Tuesday, October 26th.

Halloween Costumes Allowed 10-29: We will send home the Walk-A-Thon (WAT) shirts on Thursday and

ask that students come dressed in their WAT tees and shorts for the event. They may wear a costume over their

WAT gear for our annual parade at the beginning of the day (which we will video and share). We will then

have students remove costumes and stow them in a bag to keep them safe for Sunday.

Dinners to Go Order Window Closing: If you are interested in ordering dinner to go from the OMS Parent
Club, the order window closes TODAY, Friday October 22nd at noon. October Dinners To Go is being
hosted by Harvestly.co. Click here for more information.


https://youtu.be/-R-Ly1rZqOw
http://volunteers.omsslo.com/
https://harvestly.co/
https://www.omsparentclub.com/dinner-to-go

MCP to Host Open House for 8th graders: Mission College Prep is hosting New Student Parent

Information Night & Open House for current 8th grade & transfer students applying for admission
2022-2023 on Monday, October 25th. Only 70 Tour Spots are available. See the attached flyer for more

information.

Mission Schools Boosters Board Elections: Board elections will be held November 2nd for the Mission
Schools Boosters Club. The Mission Schools Booster Club raises funds for the enhancement of and
enrichment of athletic oriented experiences for students of Old Mission School and Mission College

Preparatory High School. Click the link or see the attached photo for more information.



https://www.missionprep.org/apps/pages/athletics/booster_club

